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ELECTRICAL WORKS 
ADVISORY 

 
THURSDAY, JUNE 1, 2017 

ON 

ADMIRALS ROAD 
 JUST SOUTH OF ISLAND HIGHWAY/CRAIGFLOWER ROAD 

 
Please be advised that the Town’s electrical contractor will be carrying out traffic signal 
loop installation on Admirals Road, just south of the Island Highway/Craigflower Road 
intersection, in the northbound lanes only, as part of CRD Water’s Admirals Road Water 
Main Upgrade Project, on Thursday, June 1, 2017. Hours of work will be from 8:00AM to 
2:00PM. 
 
Lane closures will be in effect. This work is weather dependent. 
 
Emergency vehicles will be treated with utmost priority and will have immediate access 
as required. Traffic Control Persons will be situated in the work zone to assist 
pedestrians and cyclists. 
 
We recommend the use of alternate routes if at all possible. 
 
We ask that you lower your speed and use caution when travelling through the work 
zone. 


